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Frankfurt am Main, 26 February 2016 

 

Re: Your letter (QZ-017/2016) 

 

Honourable Member of the European Parliament, dear Mr Zanni,  

Thank you for your letter, which was passed on to me by Mr Roberto Gualtieri, Chairman of the Committee 

on Economic and Monetary Affairs, accompanied by a cover letter dated 17 February 2016.  

Please allow me to remind you that, as also laid down in the Inter-institutional Agreement, any reporting 

obligations vis-à-vis the European Parliament are subject to the relevant professional secrecy requirements. 

Therefore, the situation of and the supervisory measures taken with respect to an individual credit institution 

under ECB supervision can generally not be commented on. This also applies to the issues raised in your 

letter.  

Yours sincerely, 

[signed] 

Danièle Nouy 
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